
How will my child access 
lessons if they are self-

isolating?

My child is self-
isolating but their bubble 

is in school

KS3: Lessons will be 
delivered live using 

Teams OR work will be 
uploaded to the eLearning 

section of the website.

Live lessons will differ 
slightly from those taught 
in lockdown, due to most 
students being in school. 
They will begin 5 minutes 
after lesson start time.

eLearning work will cover 
what is being taught in 

school.

KS4 & KS5: lessons will be 
delivered live using Teams. 
They will begin 5 minutes 
after lesson start time.

Live lessons will differ 
slightly to those taught 
during lockdown, due to 
most students being in 

school.

My child's bubble has been 
sent home to self-isolate

All key stages: Lessons 
will be delivered live using 
Teams, according to the 
normal school timetable.

These live lessons will 
likely be very similar to 
lessons delivered during 

lockdown.

If self-isolating, pupils should check their school 
emails to see whether they should attend live lessons 
on Teams or use the eLearning resources (KS3 only).

Live lessons on Teams will be accessed through the 
Teams calendar or via links emailed by the class 
teacher.
Please note, Teams lessons may not begin until 5 
minutes after the lesson start time (eg. 9.05am).

What has changed?
If a pupil needs to self-isolate, they will be able to 
access lessons in one of two ways, depending on their 
age and their teacher’s preference.

Learning while isolating

Students should now know how to 
access Teams lessons. 
If you are unsure, click here to go to 
the remote learning guidance.

If you need a school laptop during 
the isolation period, please contact 
Lisa Cocker to arrange this.
Lcocker@forgevalley.sheffield.sch.uk

https://forgevalley.school/remote-learning-guidance/
mailto:Lcocker@forgevalley.sheffield.sch.uk
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